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Update 7/12/2024: Mariya Sperbeck has been located by the Atlanta Police Department and found safe. 

____________________________________________________ 

MISSING JUVENILE 

 
Sperbeck, Mariya 
 
Female, white, 17 years old 
5’4”, 135 lbs. 
Blonde hair, brown eyes 

 
 
Sergeant S.M. Adams with the Kanawha County Sheriff’s 
Office is seeking assistance locating the above missing 
juvenile.  
 
Mariya Sperbeck is a juvenile female resident of Kanawha 

County and has been reported missing after intentionally not returning home.  Mariya Sperbeck left her 
home on Lucas Hollow Road in the Rutledge (Charleston) area on June 11, 2024, which prompted the 
investigation. Mariya is believed to still be in the Kanawha County area and not believed to be in danger.  
 
If you have any information, contact Sergeant S.M. Adams (304-357-0169) or a detective with the 
Kanawha County Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigative Section (304-357-0556). 
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